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Thank you for your consultation in respect of the above. FoDDC (Forest of Dean district Council) welcome the Plan
and support its objectives.
FoDDC and Stroud have a common objective (your first priority issue) in respect of climate change which is
supported. The Severn Estuary and the Severn Vale generally brings some common issues and we look forward to
continuing joint working on common matters especially the Recreation Strategy.

FoDDC will be pleased to comment further as the Stroud Plan progresses.


